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Comments: Hi,

 

My name is Tyler Allyn, I live in the Wood River Valley and I am a frequent user of Idaho's river systems. I was

born and raised in Idaho and grew up exploring our forests and spending time on our rivers. I care deeply about

preserving Idaho's invaluable natural resources.

 

I am writing to show my support for extending the 75 day public commenting period to 120 days for the Stibnite

Gold project SDEIS. With painfully few places like the South Fork Salmon watershed in the lower 48, it's

imperative that a thorough review of the project be completed. 

 

This mine project is complex and poses irreversible risks to one of the most important river systems in the nation,

the Salmon River. An extended review of 120 days would help myself and the general public to understand how

the proposed mining project may affect the area. An extended review will support the primary purposes of NEPA.

 

Since the project is evolving and continues to change since the draft EIS, there needs to be additional time to

review the SDEIS. With two major holidays in the current 75 day public commenting period, this review period is

too short. 

 

I have a two month old at home. I desperately want her to have the same sense of amazement as she explores

Idaho's natural wonders as I did when I was growing up. 

 

Thank you for considering an extension to the Stibnite Gold Project SDEIS from 75 days to 120 days.

 


